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Subject: City Plan

From: stephanie miller  
Sent: Tuesday, July 1, 2025 12:54 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: City Plan 

I am unable to addend the meeting and would like more information. 
From what I have seen I am not happy with what is happening in Ann Arbor. 
I did not move here 40 years ago to live in a cement city and that is what you are turning 
our town into. 
Ann Arbor was a cute town where I felt comfortable as a single woman moving to. 
Now it is becoming a town unrecognizable with all the building that has already taken 
place. 
I understand the need for housing here in our community. Yet the huge Overpriced 
apartments are not the solution. 
There has to be a better way then what is taking place. 
 Sincerely, 
 Stephanie Miller 
 Concerned citizen/Tax payor 


